
Autogas Day 
In Annapolis
 

Join autogas industry 
leaders in Annapolis!

Tuesday, March 14th
 
The Clean Energy Choices Coalition is planning a day of advocacy in Annapolis to educate 
Maryland legislators on the importance of clean energy choices and the role propane autogas 
school buses play in helping the state and local jurisdictions meet their carbon reduction goals. 
Autogas is cost effective and operationally sensible!  
 
Last year, the Maryland legislature passed the “Climate Solutions Now Act” that mandated the 
purchase of all electric school buses after 2024. We believe this was a mistake and that change 
is needed to recognize propane powered buses as solid alternatives to an all-electric fleet. The 
Clean Energy Choices Coalition will be setting up a propane powered school bus in front of 
Lawyer’s Mall in Annapolis to showcase the advantages of a propane powered bus fleet. We are 
encouraging all interested coalition members to show up in support to serve coffee and donuts 
from the bus to legislators as they make their way to the state house for the start of their daily 
session. The school bus showcase will be followed by individual meetings with select legislators 
where coalition partners can speak directly on the benefits of autogas and how this solution was 
too easily overlooked in Annapolis.  

 

AGENDA
 

8:30 – 10:30am	 School Bus Showcase & Coffee with Legislators
	 Lawyer’s Mall – Outside the state house 
	 Annapolis, MD 21401	
 	 *This will be an outdoors event, so dress accordingly.
 
10:30am – 1:00pm	 Coalition Member Meetings with select legislators	
	 Coalition members will be paired up with selected legislators.

 
 
For more information or if you are interested in attending, please contact Jessica 
Johnson at info@cleanenergychoices.org.

mailto:info@cleanenergychoices.org

